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STATEMENT: San Juan County Fire District #3  
Chair Jarman Thanks San Juan Island Voters   

 
San Juan County Fire District #3 Chair of the Board of Commissioners Bob Jarman issued the 
following statement: 
 
On behalf of the elected board members of San Juan County Fire District #3, our career staff, 
and our volunteers, we thank the voters of San Juan Island and the Town of Friday Harbor for 
your overwhelming support in the April 27, 2021 election. The election results allow the Town 
of Friday Harbor to annex into Fire District #3.  
 
We are honored by your vote and support. San Juan Island Fire and Rescue remains fully 
committed to serving all of our District with inclusive service. The women and men who 
respond in your time of need are committed to comprehensive, professional, and 
compassionate care. 
 
We are all in this together. Thank you for the honor and privilege to serve you.     
 

# # # 

The San Juan Island Fire & Rescue was established on October 6, 1958. Fire District #3 covers all of San 
Juan Island, including Brown; Henry; Johns; Pearl; Spieden and Stuart Islands. For more information, 
please visit http://www.sjifire.org/ 


